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Shot clinics open on Tuesday for Caddo flood
victims

Monday, June 15, 2015

The Louisiana Department of Health and Hospitals, Office of Public Health, will offer free tetanus shots to Caddo
citizens who have been exposed to flood waters and do not have access to preventative health through a
regular medical facility or practitioner.

            The shot clinics will be open Tuesday, June 16, at these locations:

Shreve Memorial Library, 363 Hearne Avenue, from 9 - 11 a.m.; and
MLK Community Center, 1341 Russell Road, from 1-3 p.m.


